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Submission: Currently, unless I am going into CBD its cheaper to drive short trips than take the train. The lowest fare for short
trips (which might be a couple of train stops) are too expensive and should be lowered to encourage people off the roads. Also
recently there seems to be a transfer limit to 2 (ie after the third leg of the trip, even if it is in the same travel zone, gets charged
an extra fee) imposed, please raise the limit.

Off peak fares are a great incentive to reduce congestion, don't change it unless its to increase its scope (eg lower fares for
travel opposite the peak direction).





